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 Nic Humphries I object to this project. The proposed design will detract from the clean lines of the Davis and Arnold 1950s 

design of the blocks. The proposed design frankly looks cheap and unsightly and, as it is not a sustainable 

greening measure, the long term maintenance or removal will doubtless become a burden on residents in 

future

The money for this project would be much better spent:

1.  Replenishing the planters which are already part of the design of the blocks and helping residents with low 

maintenance planting for these 2. Planting shrubs and trees in the neglected green areas in front of the blocks 

that enhance the original design concept.

Post Grenfell, I also feel proposing cladding the blocks with potentially flammable organic matter shows 

considerable poor judgement and taste.
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